Note:

There is no follow up letter after this acknowledgement letter in file.

Status unknown.

April 11, 1990

Mr. Edwin C. Tolentino, Sr. P.O. Box 4834 Hilo, HI 96720

Dear Mr. Tolentino:

Ohana Dwelling Application (OD 90-82) Edwin C. Tolentino, Sr., et al Tax Map Rey: 2-7-16:21, Lot 43

This acknowledges chana dwelling application and related submittals received March 6, 1990.

By copy of this letter, we transmitted copy of chana dwelling public facilities form and copy of site plan to the Department of
Public Works and State Department of Health for review and comment.
Comments regarding above captioned application should be forthcoming
to this office within two (2) weeks from the date of this letter.

Please submit recorded copy of July 30, 1985 Warranty Deed together with restrictive covenants contained in Deed dated May 1, 1950, recorded in the Bureau of Conveyances, State of Hawaii, in Book 2345, Page 56 for review and record. Pending receipt of foregoing, the Planning Director may render decision on the subject application on or before May 5, 1990.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Masa Onuma or William Yamanoha of this office at 961-8288.

Sincerely,

DUANE KANUHA

Planning Director

un L. Moore

WRY:sha

cc: Chief Engineer, DPW w/appn. Chief Sanitarian, DOH w/appn.